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This year’s Walk for Life event in Metro Manila was held at the Quezon City Circle on February 16, 2019. 
Most of the CFM participants, numbering 120, came from the Dioceses of Cubao, Pasig and Manila. This 
is the 3​rd​ time that CFM joined in this yearly “walk” jointly organized by the CBCP Episcopal Commission 
on the Laity and the Council of the Laity of the Philippines. The concelebrated mass was led by His 
Eminence Cardinal Luis Antonio Tagle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some CFMers, also, joined the Walk for Life held in Cagayan de Oro led by Diocesan Director-Couple, 
bro. Rodel & sis. Badette Reyes.  


